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Seigneury Update and Pamphlets in 
P.O. Boxes Today 

 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 31, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2005)  The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke (MCK) would like to inform the community that the Seigneury of 
Sault St.Louis (SSSL) Historical pamphlets are once again being distributed 
throughout the community. 
 
Beginning today, and over the next few days, the SSSL pamphlets will be placed 
in local post office boxes. The pamphlets will also contain a one-page update on 
the Seigneury file. 
 
“We are encouraging Kahnawakeró:non to read this important pamphlet that 
highlights some very important events in our history,” said Seigneury portfolio 
chief Lloyd Phillips. “To understand the Seigneury and its future, we must first 
have an understanding of its past.”  
 
The Seigneury file will also be discussed at tonight’s community meeting at the 
Golden Age Club. 
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For more information, please contact:  
David S. Lahache 
Seigneury of Sault St. Louis Communications Coordinator 
Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren, Tsi Iehiatonhkhwa ne Ratítsénhaíens,  
Kahnawá:ke Tsi Ietsenhaientahkhwa 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 289 


